
 

South Hunsley Sports Centre, East Dale Road, Melton, North Ferriby,HU14 3HS 
Telephone: 01482 636733 Email: sports@southhunsley.org.uk 

 

Our ref: 270720 
 
29 July 2020 
 
Dear Member 
 
Re: Re-Opening of South Hunsley Sports Centre 
 
We have missed you! 
 
We are happy to announce that South Hunsley Sports Centre is due to re-open on Monday 3 

August at 4pm. 
 
As you will appreciate, we have had a lot of work to do to meet necessary government guidance. 
We want you to feel comfortable on your return to the facility, so have made many changes to the 
way we operate in order to keep you and our staff safe. 
 
Accompanying this letter is a summary of our risk assessment for users of the gym and classes. It 
details the changes we have made, what we will contribute, and what we would like you to 
contribute to the safe operation of the centre. In addition to this, our risk assessment is available on 
the school and sports centre website at www.southhunsley.org.uk/sports-centre. 
 
All our direct debit collections will re-commence from 1 September 2020, meaning you will receive 
the remainder of August free of charge. 
 
Should you wish to extend your freeze period, you must notify us by email to 
sports@southhunsley.org.uk before Tuesday 23 August 2020. If you do not do this, your direct 
debit will be collected on 1 September 2020. 
 
We are grateful for your continued support but if you have any concerns, questions or feedback, 
please address them to the email above. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back soon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
The South Hunsley Sports Team 
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